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Summer School

[bookmark: _GoBack]The University of Bonn would like to invite graduate and postgraduate students from your university to a Summer School on Development Policy in Bonn.

The Summer School addresses graduate and postgraduate students from any field of study. It will take place from July 31 to August 11, 2017. The program is conducted in English.

Please feel free to visit the website of the Summer School on Development Policy: www.developmentpolicy.uni-bonn.de. The website will provide detailed information about the program. 

Ms. Kim Dubenkropp (dubenkropp@uni-bonn.de) 
Ms. Lisa Hennes (Lhennes@uni-bonn.de)
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